CalSAWS Community:

We need your help! CalSAWS is hosting a survey to select a logo
for our new statewide customer portal. We would love to hear
from you!

Started in August 2020, our research team has interviewed
customers and stakeholders. One use for the information
collected is to create a uniformed look and feel for California’s
first statewide customer portal.

The name of the new customer portal is:

BenefitsCal,

BenefitsCal will be a unified site for customers to apply and
manage their benefits. It will replace the existing portals:
MyBenefitsCalWIN, C4Yourself, and YourBenefitsNow!

Selecting a new logo for BenefitsCal is an important element of
the brand. We invite all County personnel to participate in the
short logo survey!

We appreciate your help!

Sincerely,
The CalSAWS Team
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If you have any questions, please reach out!

CONTACT NAME
Contact Email
Contact Phone Number (optional)
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